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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 26 AUGUST 2024 

 

CALL ON UNQUOTED PARTLY PAID SHARES 
 
Australian Vanadium Limited (ASX: AVL, the Company or AVL) advises that the call on unquoted 
partly paid shares1 was due and payable by 5.00pm on 16 August 2024. 
 
At close on the payment due date, no payments were received on the call. 
 
The Company will now proceed with the process for forfeiture and cancellation of the partly paid 
shares on issue. 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Graham Arvidson 
CEO 
+61 8 9321 5594 
 
 
This announcement has been approved in accordance with the Company's published continuous 

disclosure policy and has been approved by the Board. 

 

 
1 See ASX announcement dated 5 July 2024 ‘Call on Unquoted Partly Paid Shares’ 

 


